
1

Hummel, Robert

From: Robert mc auley <rbmcauley@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:33 PM
To: Hummel, Robert
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: [EXTERNAL]Re: 06-07-22 Planning Board Agenda

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Rob 

Not looking good for this meeting. When is the next one? 

On Mon, Jun 13, 2022 at 1:21 PM Robert mc auley <rbmcauley@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hi Rob 

I’ll know later today. Waiting to hear back  

Robert  

On Mon, Jun 13, 2022 at 10:38 AM Hummel, Robert <rhummel@belmont-ma.gov> wrote: 

Robert, 

Should I be expecting electronic revised plans by tomorrow? 

Thanks, 

Robert Hummel 

Robert Hummel | Senior Planner 

Town of Belmont | Planning Division 

19 Moore Street, 2nd Floor | 617-993-2666 
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From: Hummel, Robert  
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 10:37 AM 
To: 'Robert mc auley' <rbmcauley@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Re: 06-07-22 Planning Board Agenda 

Robert, 

I am following up with you regarding 261 Orchard Street. Will you be ready to present either July 5th or 19th ? 

Thanks, 

Robert Hummel 

Robert Hummel | Senior Planner 

Town of Belmont | Planning Division 

19 Moore Street, 2nd Floor | 617-993-2666 




